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Save the Date: Darwin Perennials Day
Jennifer Zurko

Dozens of new varieties from Darwin Perennials and Kieft Seed will again be on display at Darwin 

Perennials Day—this year, it will be held on Wednesday, June 19. Meet 30-plus leading perennial suppliers 

on-site, discover the latest and greatest perennial trends, and attend production and retail educational 

sessions. Register at www.darwinperennialsday.com. GT 


